
 

 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS  
 (Commencement of Examinations for August Intake) 

 
 

The University would like to remind all August intake students that Examinations have been scheduled to begin 
on Monday 13 October and end on Friday 24 October 2025. The detailed examinations timetables have been 
circulated on the NUST website and sent to students’ University emails. Any queries with regards to the timetables 
should be forwarded to the relevant departmental Chairpersons. 
 
Please note that ONLY Registered Students will be allowed into the Examination venues, hence all students are 
encouraged to regularise their registration status to avoid inconveniences.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
L.J. Hadebe (Mr)  

Deputy Registrar Academic            7 October 2025 


